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Kaweah Sub-Basin Management Team Meeting 
July 18, 2018 
9-11:30 am

Tulare County Board of Supervisors Chambers 
2800 W. Burrel Avenue, Visalia, CA 93291 

Public Notice 

MEETING CANCELLED 
No coordination issues for consideration 

Next Proposed Meeting:  
Wednesday, Aug. 15, 2018, 9-11:30am  

The Kaweah Subbasin Management Team meets as needed at designated monthly time slots. If there are 
no coordination issues requiring Management Team consideration, the meetings shall be cancelled.   

The Kaweah Sub-Basin Management Team was established under the "MOU for Cooperation and Coordination of the 
Kaweah Sub-Basin," executed by the East Kaweah GSA, Greater Kaweah GSA and Mid-Kaweah GSA in November 2017. 
The Team's purpose per the MOU is to conduct necessary studies and seek mutual agreement in the preparation of a 
Coordination Agreement as mandated by SGMA.  Team members currently are Terry Peltzer, Mike Hagman and Tom 
Weddle with East Kaweah; Don Mills, Mark Larsen and Denise England with Greater Kaweah; and Leslie Caviglia, Trisha 
Whitfield and Aaron Fukuda with Mid-Kaweah. 


